
1 John 4:10-14 “This is Agape Love: God sent His Son to be the atoning sacrifice for our sins. 
Dear friends, if this is the way God loved us, we must also love one another. If we love one another, 
God lives in us, and His love is perfected in us. We have seen for ourselves and can testify that the 
Father has sent His Son to be the Savior of the world.”

How Agape Love Makes an Impact

1. Agape Love makes an impact because Agape Love SACRIFICES FOR US.

1 John 4:10 “This is Agape Love: God sent His Son to be the atoning sacrifice for our sins.”

Exodus 34:14 “…He is a God who is passionate about His relationship with you.”

Psalm 139:17-18 “How precious are Your thoughts about me, O God. They cannot be numbered! I 
can’t even count them; they outnumber the grains of sand!”

Ephesians 1:4 “Even before He made the world, God loved us and chose us in Christ to be holy 
and without fault in His eyes.”

John 15:13 “There is no greater love than to lay down one’s life for one’s friends.”

Romans 5:8 “But God demonstrates His own love for us in this: While we were still sinners, Christ 
died for us.”

1 John 3:16 “This is how we know what love is: Jesus Christ laid down His life for us. And we 
ought to lay down our lives for our brothers.”

2. Agape Love makes an impact because Agape Love SANCTIFIES US.
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1 John 4:11-12 “Dear friends, if this is the way God loved us, we must also love one another. If we 
love one another, God lives in us, and His love is perfected in us.”

Ephesians 5:1-2 “Be imitators of God, therefore, as dearly loved children and live a life of love, just 
as Christ loved us and gave Himself up for us as a fragrant offering and sacrifice to God.”

1 Thessalonians 3:12 “May the Lord make your love increase and overflow for each other and for 
everyone else, just as ours does for you.”

Acts 2:42-47 “All the believers devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching, and to fellowship, and 
to sharing in meals (including the Lord’s Supper), and to prayer. A deep sense of awe came over 
them all, and the apostles performed many miraculous signs and wonders. And all the believers 
met together in one place and shared everything they had. They sold their property and possessions 
and shared the money with those in need. They worshiped together at the Temple each day, met in 
homes for the Lord’s Supper, and shared their meals with great joy and generosity - all the while 
praising God and enjoying the goodwill of all the people. And each day the Lord added to their 
fellowship those who were being saved.”

3. Agape Love makes an impact because Agape Love SENDS US.

1 John 4:14 “We have seen for ourselves and can testify that the Father has sent His Son to be the 
Savior of the world.”

1 John 4:16 “So we know the love that God has for us, and we trust that love. God is love. 
Everyone who lives in love lives in God, and God lives in them.”

1 Corinthians 16:14 “Let all that you do be done in love.”

Memory Verse: 1 John 3:16 “This is how we know what love is: Jesus Christ laid down His life for 
us. And we ought to lay down our lives for our brothers.”


